
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 06:49:53 PM

To:  Lin, Alan S@DOT <alan.lin@dot.ca.gov>

Cc:  Edmonson, Miya R@DOT <miya.edmonson@dot.ca.gov>; Struhl, Mine@DOT <mine.struhl@dot.ca.gov>

Subject:  Re: Caltrans DEIR Letter for Hollywood Center Project

Attachments:  image     image     image     image     image     image     image     image     image     image    
 

Hi Alan,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood Center Project EIR. 

We will contact you should we have any questions. 

Regards,

On Mon, Jun 1, 2020 at 9:43 AM Lin, Alan S@DOT <alan.lin@dot.ca.gov> wrote:
Dear Ms. Nguyen,

Attached, please find Caltrans comment letter.  Let us know if the City has any question.

Thank you for the opportunity to review this project.

Sincerely,

Alan Lin, P.E.
Project Coordinator
State of California
Department of Transportation
District 7, Office of Transportation Planning
Mail Station 16
100 South Main Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012
(213) 897‐8391 Office
(213) 269‐1124 Mobile 
(213) 897‐1337 Fax

-- 

Mindy Nguyen
City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674

mailto:alan.lin@dot.ca.gov
https://planning4la.org
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